
Tracy Bellamy - ETTT Submission - SS1 5132 

  

From:    PoHa Tong <tongpoha721@yahoo.com.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    5/11/2012 6:49 PM
Subject:   ETTT Submission - SS1 5132

Dear Sir, 
  
My name is Po Kwok.My address is 2, Stevens st., Pennant Hills. 
  
I object the ETTT because of environmental issue. It is pushing to its limit too close to the dwellings, 
destroying flora and fauna. Hornsby shire has a name of bushland shire asadvertised. I believed the 
increased freight train are kind of heavy commercial activities that would be too much for a 
residential zone. 
  
The gas emissions from the diesel fuel is my concern for the air quality in the local area. 
  
The noise and vibration is as loud even reaching down to the far end down the block. A noise 
absorbing wall may be standing in place. 
  
I object ETTT is the priority infrastruture project. 
  
Residents of Steven street, 
  
Po Kwok 
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